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AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 
  
  
 
 

Please remember that pupils in Y5 & Y6 will 
not be permitted to walk home alone after 

clubs in Terms 2 & 3 due to the darker 
evenings. 

 
TUESDAY 29TH OCTOBER            

Due to Parent/Pupil Consultation evenings all 
after school clubs (except Golf) will be 
cancelled on Tuesday 29th October.  
Clubs will resume the following week. 

  

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 2019 
  
  
 
 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you for 
all your harvest produce. 

The Food Bank in Bourne were extremely 
grateful for the donations. 

  

 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done everyone! 

 
We would like to say a big thank you for 

all your support with attendance in the first 
term. 

We do appreciate you working with us.  
Punctual and regular attendance at school 

benefits our children and has a positive 
impact on their learning! 

  

 

 JEANS FOR GENES 

   

  

Thank you so much for your kind generosity. 
  

We raised a fabulous £465.34 to be split between  
Jeans for Genes and ForBenandSam. 

 
Student Council also raised £119.54 for Guide 

Dogs for the Blind from their bake sale.   
  

 
  

 

Lost Property - Bikes 

  

We’ve had two unclaimed 

bikes at school since the summer.  If 

you think one of them might be yours 

please contact the school office. 

  
  

 

Fireworks 
Sat 2nd Nov 2019 

 

 
Tickets for this year’s display are now 

available to buy from the school office. 

 

HALF TERM 

 
We break up on  

Friday 18th October at 3.15 p.m.  
 

School re opens on  
Tuesday 29th October. 

  

 


